Hugh: The advising/mentoring portion could be analogous to a lab.

Gordon, he sees that student-faculty connections are emerging as common themes in both subcommittees.

The committee discussed optimum enrollment ceilings for first year common experience courses. Could we move from 17 to 12? Chuck: we would have to make sure that this is a priority and mover the rest of the pieces in the puzzle. 50 sections means 25% of the faculty involved in this part of the curriculum.

Hugh, he is worried that thi